Raleigh Coin Club
PO Box 25817 e Raleigh, NC e 27611

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Raleigh Coin Club and North Carolina Numismatic Association
Announce “Call for Nominations” for
Ted Hendrick Memorial Dealer Award

The Raleigh Coin Club (RCC), in conjunction with the North Carolina Numismatic Association
(NCNA), has announced its “Call for Nominations” for the 2013 Ted Hendrick Memorial Dealer
Award. The award recognizes a member of the numismatic dealer community that has made
outstanding contributions to the hobby throughout his or her professional career.

In order to be eligible for the award, a dealer must:

1) have made positive contributions to the numismatic hobby, beyond the operation
of a successful coin business, for a minimum of 10 years, including activities
such as:

a. freely educating collectors of all ages

b. being actively involved in and/or providing support for coin clubs;
for example, being a club officer, taking the lead role in organizing/
implementing a club project, etc.

c. presenting educational talks/programs at numismatic meetings/events

d. writing numismatic articles for local/state/regional/national publications

e. preparing educational numismatic exhibits

2) conduct regular numismatic business in North Carolina through either a bricks-
and-mortar coin shop or regular attendance at coin shows held within North
Carolina. A nominated dealer does not need to reside in North Carolina to be
eligible.

3) conduct his or her business following the highest standards of ethics and
professional courtesy for all customers.

All nominations must be received by the RCC by Thursday, September 12, 2013 and should
include a letter that outlines and describes the positive numismatic contributions of the nominee.



If a winner is selected, the award will be presented at the annual NCNA Coin Show and
Convention on October 5, 2013 in Greensboro, NC.

Nomination Forms are available from the RCC by contacting RCC@nc.rr.com.



